MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY
STUDENTS AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT
MEMO

FROM: Students Affairs DATE: 29" August, 2024

TO: ALL Students REF: MMU/AA037/035/2022/VOL.3 (443)

RE: VACANCY FOR ACCOMODATION

We have limited VACANCY in the University Halls of residence which will be issued on first

come first served basis. All continuing students are encouraged to apply.

Kindly be encouraged to apply.

M. A. ADAN
DEAN OF STUDENTS




